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Mackey, Lawrence

From: Casbon, Carissa

Sent: Thursday, June 13, 2024 1:11 PM

To: Mackey, Lawrence

Subject: Re: Chapter 177

Hi Larry, 

Thank you again for your time today. Could you please have the following statement read into the record 
at tomorrow’s hearing to change this chapter? 

Good afternoon, my name is Carissa Casbon and I am a Lake County Board Member. I am writing to 
support the changes proposed to Chapter 177 as presented. I have a tobacco and vape shop in my 
district that has repeatedly violated the law by selling to underage patrons. I believe the changes 
proposed to this chapter will clarify and strengthen the hearing process by moving the hearing 
responsibility from the Health Department to the Board of Health Hearings Committee. I am fully in 
support of the proposed changes. 

Respectfully, 
Carissa Casbon, Lake County Board District 7 
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From: Mackey, Lawrence <LMackey@lakecountyil.gov> 
Sent: Wednesday, June 12, 2024 1:22:09 PM 
To: Casbon, Carissa <CCasbon@lakecountyil.gov> 
Subject: Chapter 177

Hi Carissa- 

Here are the proposed changes to the retail tobacco sales ordinance that we are taking to the public hearing 
tomorrow.  Thanks. 

Larry 


